
 

Green and Inclusive Community Buildings 
 
The Green and Inclusive Community Buildings (GICB) Program will provide $1.5 billion over five years to support green and accessible 
retrofits, repairs or upgrades of existing public community buildings and the construction of new publicly-accessible community 
buildings that serve high-needs, underserved communities across Canada. 
 
The City of Ottawa has been approved for $630,000 from the Government of Canada through the GICB program for the deep retrofit of 
the Hintonburg Community Centre. The building will become net zero ready from improvements to the building envelope and new 
heating, cooling and ventilation systems. 
 
The GICB program is open from 2022 to 2027. 

https://www.infrastructure.gc.ca/gicb-bcvi/index-eng.html

